
 

Coronavirus COVID – 19 - Update 

 

 

Clarkson Super Store 

1 Sarasota Pass 

Clarkson WA 6030 

Tel : 9270 4656 

Email: Clarkson@uc.nellgray.com.au 

Website: nellgray.com.au 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Please be advised, it has become necessary for us to change our opening times 

and operating procedures due to COVID -19. 

From Monday 30th March, we will be operating an online service only with the 

option of home delivery or collection from our Clarkson store on Thursday 

mornings, 9am – 12pm.   

Our store will only be open for pre-ordered pick-ups, unfortunately we are 

unable to assist with purchases in store at this time. 

We believe these measures will be temporary, and we will notify you of any 

changes to our business as they occur. 

Our store will be closed for the Easter period from Friday 10th April, re-opening 

on Tuesday 28th April, unless otherwise advised. 

Thank you for your kind understanding at this difficult time. 

 

The Management Team 
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